
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:  

Some things you’re probably wondering! 

Are there car parking facilities close to the venue?  

Yes, the Albert Heijn supermarket located on the Hooigracht has car parking 

facilities at the rear of the supermarket on the Middelstegracht. 
Buurtcentrum De Pancrat Middelstegracht 85, 2312TT (See A on map)  - the 

venue for the Home in Leiden Clothes swop is 1 minute walking distance 
from the Albert Heijn.  

 

Is there an entrance cost?  

We kindly ask each person joining in the clothes swop to contribute 1 euro. 
This covers the cost of renting the room for the evening and also allows us to 

buy some nibbles.  

Is any money exchanged for the clothes at the clothes swop?  

NO, nada, geen cent …  This is what is so exciting about a clothes swop. You 
get lots of stuff for FREE!  

What type of clothes are desired ?  

We would love to get a variety of clothes (styles and sizes for men and 
women), shoes, costume jewelry (no studded earrings) and accessories 

suitable for the current season, i.e. autumn / winter.  We plan to hold a 
spring/ summer swishing party in 2013, so hold off on the sandals and 

sarongs for the moment! 



Are men’s clothes also available to swish?  

Considering that most women tend to sort out their other halfs’ wardrobe 
anyway, we also encourage you to bring men’s clothes. So yes, there will be a 

section, although considerably smaller than the ladies section. You never 
know what little gem you might discover for your loved one! 

What happens if two ladies crave the same item?  

In the event that two ladies crave the same item, the first one to an article of 
clothing gets to try it on first, and if there is a tie, we’ll flip a coin to settle the 

matter. Every effort will be made to ensure that this is a non-violent event! 

Are there changing facilities? 

  

Yes, there will be a section of the room cordoned off to allow for privacy. 
Toilets may also be used if required.  

What happens to the clothes that aren’t selected?  

The remaining items of clothing will be donated to charity.  

Will there be refreshments?  

Of course! Coffee, tea, juices and wine will be served. However, as this event 
is being organized solely on a voluntary basis there is a small fee for 

beverages. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us:  

Jill Bowe:  fraubowe@hotmail.com Harriet Impey: harriet@homeinleiden.nl
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